
 

 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

2 July 2018 Term 2 Week 10 

We will celebrate NAIDOC week this Tuesday. Mark 
Saddler and Roy Levett will both be here for the day and 
we will celebrate the invaluable contributions that 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander women have made – 
and continue to make - to our communities, our families, 
our rich history and to our nation. They are our mothers, 
our elders, our grandmothers, our aunties, our sisters and 
our daughters who play an active and significant role at the 
community, local, state and national levels. 

They continue to influence as doctors, lawyers, teachers, 
electricians, chefs, nurses, architects, rangers, emergency 
and defence personnel, writers, volunteers, chief executive 
officers, actors, singer songwriters, journalists, 
entrepreneurs, media personalities, board members, 
accountants, academics, sporting icons and Olympians, the 
list goes on. 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander women were there at 
first contact. And continue to make a contribution to our 
families, communities and the nation.  
 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford   

Our vision is to ensure every child has a sense of belonging to our school and they are confident learners who 

reach their full potential. We are committed to delivering rich differentiated learning in a nurturing environment.  

Quality Learning  Quality Teaching  Quality Connections 

Strategic Direction 1 Strategic Direction 2 Strategic Direction 3 

NAIDOC Week 2018 

STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL  
ON TUESDAY 24 JULY  

WISHING YOU ALL 
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EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Genius Hour @ MHS 
Participating 

students 
Tuesday 3 July Free  

NAIDOC Day All classes Tuesday 3 July Free  

100 Days of School 
dress up day All students Friday 6 July Free   

SRC Assembly All welcome 
Friday 6 July 

12.30pm in the hall 
Free  

LAST DAY FOR TERM 2 All classes Friday 6 July  Free   

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

As part of our NAIDOC celebrations, local elder  

Mr Roy Levett visited our school last week to talk to students  

about local aboriginal culture and history. Students were  

curious and enjoyed the artefacts that he brought  

to share with the students.   

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

During our special SRC assembly this Friday, students who 

have had outstanding attendance (1 or 0 days absent) will be 

awarded with our ’Attendance H.E.R.O’ certificate.  

Acknowledging that they have been  

Here, Everyday, Ready and On-time!    

Whilst it is important for students to stay away from school 

when they are unwell, to miss zero or one day of school for 

the semester is quite the achievement.    
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What’s happening in Year 3 
In literacy for the past 5 weeks, we have been focusing on information reports, as well as refining our narratives. We have 
been looking at how language and descriptions within our texts can create atmosphere and mood to the reader and what we 
can do to our writing to make it more interesting. Information reports not only allowed us to  
discover new facts about different animals, we also used our artistic skills to create mirror imaged 
drawings. Using half a photo of the animal, we had to sketch the other half of the photo image, 
we then created different effects using pencils and acrylics to produce some very interesting  
portraits. We hope you got to view them in the foyer.  

We are very fortunate to have Year 5 visit us in our literacy groups. Here we are benefiting from 
the peer tutoring of older students.  

In maths we have been very engaged in TOWN (Taking Off With Numeracy), the hands on  
experience and manipulative to extend our brains, motivates and prepares us to continue on  in 
to PRIME maths.  

In Science this term we have been looking at the movement of the Sun, Moon and Earth. The students waited for a bright  
sunny day to measure the length and direction of a stick shadow. The students have also re-enacted the movement of the 
Earth rotating, the moon rotating the Earth and the Earth orbiting the Sun.  

In PDH we are currently exploring Nutrition as part as our Daily Choices unit.  What a fascinating and interesting topic this has 
been. Each week we look at the nutrition labels of the food we eat and measure out how much sugar is contained within 100 
grams. Who knew some of our favourite foods that are advertised as healthy and good for you would contain so much sugar!   

We were very lucky to have Roy Levett visit our school last week to extend our understanding of our History topic ‘What life 
was like for the Aboriginals before European settlement?’ Roy shared with us some very interesting  
information about the Wiradjuri Group in our local area and we learnt about some very interesting tools that Roy uses to paint 
with. These included hair, bark and sticks. We were very engaged and excited to be able to view some of his paintings.  

After such a full on term we definitely are looking forward to the school holidays!  
 
Mrs Anna Glover— 3G 
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Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Uniform Shop  

Open Thursdays from 3.00pm to 5.00pm, to 

assist you with all your uniform needs. 

Vacation Care Program  

Please contact Bunyip Pre School  

on 6386 2631 or 0418 581 357 to 

book in for the school holidays. 

Well  it is the last week of Term 2, hasn't that flown by 
and what a busy term it has been! 

Going home today is the Term 3 Canteen Roster. If you 
could please either text me with the dates you can do 
by the end of the week that would be awesome. Class 
Reps can you please ensure that your class has filled 
their respective week! 

Also, if you can please over the break, remember to sell 
your raffles tickets and return these to the office during 
the first week of term. This is our major fundraiser for 
the year! If we can sell all these tickets we will be well 
on our way to reaching the fundraising target. If you 
would like a book of tickets please contact Carrie 
Giddings. 

A massive Thank you to all our volunteers this term, it 
has been a busy term and every bit of help is 
appreciated greatly! 

Wishing you all a safe and happy holidays! 

~ 

Monday 2 July— Nikki 

Wed 4 July — Nikki  

Friday 6 July — Em & Kirsty Kemp  

Baking — Felicity Bosworth   

SAFETY MESSAGE  

We need your help!  
When you are collecting your children after school, can you 

please ensure any child/children under your supervision  

adheres to our playground rules after the school bell.  

For safety reasons, students are not to climb on the  

retaining wall or play in out-of-bounds in the K-2 area.    

Prevent the spread!  

 Stay at home when you are contagious  

 Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when  

you cough or sneeze 

 Cough or sneeze into your upper sleeve, not  

your hand 

 Wash your hands with soap and water 


